
 
 
 
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

The Zoning Board of Appeals will meet Friday, June 10, 2011 at 8:45 a.m. for a work session on 
the Comprehensive Permit application for 189 Boston Post Road (Case 11-27) in the Flynn 
Building 2nd floor Conference Room, 278 Old Sudbury Road. 
 
The next public hearing scheduled for this application is Wednesday, June 22, 2011, 7:30 p.m. at 
Town Hall. 
 

 

Town of Sudbury 
Zoning Board of Appeals 
 

 

Flynn Building 
278 Old Sudbury Rd 
Sudbury, MA 01776 

978-639-3389 
Fax: 978-443-0756 

http://www.sudbury.ma.us/services/planning appeals@sudbury.ma.us 
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